
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      The 29th annual Booster Club Golf
Tournament is May 7-8 at Edgewood Tahoe Golf
Course. All proceeds benefit the athletes at
South  Tahoe  and  Whittell  high  schools.  The
price is $145 per player and includes lunch.
For  more  information  and  a  sign  up  form,
contact  Kevin  Kjer  at  775.588.6354  or

kjkjer@aol.com.

·       Douglas County sheriff’s Capt. Dan Coverley graduated
from the FBI National Academy.

·       Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedule from
Caltrans for the week.

·       Starbucks Carson Valley Roasting Plant & Distribution
Center took home the Douglas County’s top award for Business
of the Year during Northern Nevada Development Authority’s
Pioneer Awards.

·       Authors Brian Turner and Paul Lisicky have been named
2016 Guggenheim Fellows by the John Simon Guggenheim Memorial
Foundation. Turner directs the low-residency MFA program for
creative writing at Sierra Nevada College in Incline Village.
Lisicky is also a faculty member in the SNC Tahoe MFA program,
as well as the MFA program at Rutgers University-Camden and
the Juniper Summer Writing Institute.
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